
Dear Sir, 
 
I am writing in strong opposition to HB3193 which would tax leaded aviation fuel in a punitive way. This 
would put an unnecessary burden on most general aviation pilots who already struggle with 
disproportionately high fuel prices. It is totally unnecessary because the FAA already has a testing 
program underway for alternative unleaded fuels, to be completed in 2018. In 3 years this tax will 
become obsolete. Surely you have better things to work on. 
 
Jim Ott 
Happy Valley, OR 

 


